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After more than one year of implementation of NARBO Action Plan

2004-2005 beginning in February 2004, it is considered that NARBO is

on the right track to achieve it’s goal and objective.

NARBO Action Plan 2004-2005 which is consisting of 3 (three) main

activities i.e. 1) Advocacy, Raising Awareness, and Exchange of

Information and Good Practices on Integrated Water Resources

Management (IWRM), 2) Capacity Building in River Basin

Organizations (RBOs) and 3) Network Support, has been implemented

gradually. As implementation of the Action Plan, various activities have

been conducted in good cooperation among members, secretariat and

other supporting agencies.

In the future, since we are facing many constrains in managing water

resources in a sustainable manner, we need to keep our commitment to

enhance our cooperation in implementing agreed NARBO activities by

improving NARBO Members’ participation in this network.

I really  appreciate to NARBO Secretariat who has actively promoted

NARBO Activities based on the NARBO Action Plan.

Hopefully, NARBO Annual Report of 2004 and the information inside

could become input in evaluating our efforts in continuing the next

programs. And to all members, it is hoped to constantly improve their

active participation in the implementation of NARBO activities.

                                                           Chairperson of NARBO

Dr. M. Basuki Hadimuljono
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